
 
We want to get to know YOU! 

 
Take the Oxford College First-Year Survey   

Between June 1st and July 31st 
 

 
 

Get an exclusive Oxford logo keychain 
As our way of saying thanks for participating! 

 

 



Oxford College of Emory University

75% 65% 60%

Online survey will be open from June 1st - July 31st. Check your inbox on June 1st for an email from Dr. Katherine
McGuire. Every student who completes a survey will receive a stylish and practical wrist keychain with the Oxford logo
as our thanks for participating! The survey takes approximately 25 minutes to complete. Please contact Dr. McGuire,
katherine.mcguire@emory.edu, in the Office of Institutional Research, if you have any questions. Percentages above
based on national data from the 2015 HERI Freshman Survey.


